
National Service Scheme (NSS):  

Voter Awareness Campaign under Voter Education and Electoral Participation 

(SVEEP) Program in the NSS adopted villages Sigora 

(4th November 2023) 

NSS volunteers of AUMP conducted voter awareness campaign to contribute to the 

activities under Systematic Voter Education and Electoral Participation (SVEEP) 

Program by Election Commission of India. Awareness campaign was organized to 

educate the voters about the process related to enrollment of names in voter list, 

correction of their existing details in voter list and deletion of names of transferred 

and deceased family members on 4th November 2023 in the NSS adopted villages 

Sigora. The volunteers gave the villagers a thorough explanation of the several online 

and offline resources available to voters regarding moral voting, how to cast a ballot, 

how to assist the election machinery in preventing dishonest behaviors during 

elections, etc. To create awareness among the common voters, volunteers visited their 

homes and advised the villagers about the benefits of performing the duty of a worthy 

citizen of India by casting their valuable vote. The villagers also responded to their 

efforts and promised to remain vigilant for maximum turnout from the village voters 

and promised to support the efforts of the government for fair elections in their area. 

The volunteers started the campaign at 0930 hrs and concluded the program at 1430 

hrs. 40 NSS volunteers of AUMP visited the adopted village Sigora for election 

literacy campaign. The volunteers experienced that NSS actively promotes the 

extremely valuable contribution of young people from educational institutions to 

engage with the most vulnerable segments of the society. 200 volunteers of NSS also 

took the oath to vote. The event was coordinated by Program officers of NSS, Dr. 

Rachana Kathal, Dr. Manish Dubey, ASCO, and Dr. Arvind Kumar Jadon from AIP. 

Pro-Chancellor of Amity University Madhya Pradesh, Lt Gen VK Sharma (AVSM), 

praised the NSS volunteer’s dedication towards social awareness works. Pro Vice 



Chancellor, Prof. Dr. Anil Vashishth congratulated the volunteers, adding that a well-

educated youth should always remain engaged in society and assume full 

responsibility for social welfare. Under the Systematic Voter Education and 

Electoral Participation (SVEEP) Program theme, the project fully met its 

objectives while adhering to the rules set forth by the government. 

 



 
 


